
 

 

 

 

 

May 1, 1997 

 

 

HAND DELIVERED 

 

Ms. Carol Keeley 

Supervisor 

JFK Task Force 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

10th Street and Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 

Washington, D.C.  20535 

 

Re: Additional Information and Records Request FBI-40 (Chicago Informant) 

 

Dear Carol: 

 

The ARRB staff requests access to Headquarters and Chicago field office informant files for the 

informant who provided the information recorded in 44-645 SUB C-22 (124-10142-10025) which the 

Board voted to release in full during its July 1996 meeting.  A redacted copy of this record is 

enclosed for your reference. 

 

If records responsive to this request have already been processed or have been designated for 

processing under the JFK Act, please identify those records and advise us of their current processing 

status. 

 

As always, thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

Enclosure 



 


